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Statement by Mr. Paulo Saad, Chief, Population Division of ECLAC
The Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean (ECLAC) has a

broad experience in the interlinkag&fsinternational migration, human rights and
developmentFor decadest hasbeenmandate



on Migration. The resultsf the meetingonstitute an important contribution of the
region to the procedsading tothe Global Compact.

ECLAC provides continuous support to the intergovernmental forums on migration
in the region -the South American Conference on Migration and the Regional
Conference on Migration gndhasmany



